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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified  
2 Thessalonians 3:1 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Open Day 
 

We are grateful to the Lord that we were able to hold the second graduation of students from the Seminary 
in January this year, at which we were able to welcome friends to the Seminary in person and online.  This 
year we also plan to hold the Open Day which will take place in Salisbury on Saturday May 28th 2022.  You 
would be most welcome to join us. 
 

 
 

There will be a time for lunch and fellowship before the main afternoon meeting.  Lunch will be from 12.30 
to 14.00 in the upstairs hall at Emmanuel Church; the Open Day Meeting will be at 14.00 in Emmanuel 
Church.  This will be followed by refreshments in Grove House, where the lectures take place.  The day 
finishes at 16.00. 
 
We are glad to welcome Pastor Chris Hand from Crich Baptist Church in Derbyshire as the speaker at the 
Open Day Meeting this year.   
 
 
 

 
If you are unable to join us on May 28th, we should be grateful for your prayers. 
 

Past students: 
Please pray for past students, for 
those in a pastorate and for others 
who preach “the unsearchable 
riches of Christ” in churches.  May 
the Lord lead and guide them in all 
their spheres of service. 

Present students: 
Please pray for the current students, 
that the Lord will bless them and 
teach them and prepare them for 
the ministry.  Pray, too, for those 
lecturing in addition to pastoral 
responsibilities. 

Future students: 
“The harvest truly is plenteous, but 
the labourers are few; pray ye 
therefore the Lord of the harvest, 
that he will send forth labourers into 
his harvest.”                 
                                      (Matt.9:37,38) 

 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 

 

If you would like to join us for the Open Day Meeting (and lunch), please inform the 
Administrator at admin@salisburyseminary.org before May 18th. 

Grove House 
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